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NOTIFICATION
ADMISSION TO PG MEDICAL  COURSES-2023

REVISED LIST PUBLISHED
It is hereby notified that the vacancy list for PG medical courses for special stray vacancy
filling has revised by adding the vacant seat in microbiology course in the Pushpagiri 
Medical college, Thiruvalla. Eligible students can approach the concerned college by 
following the rules and regulations mentioned in the notification and guidelines published 
for special stray vacancy filling dated 28.11.2023.  
     
Helpline number: 0471- 2525300
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